

Fw: First Friends of Anderson and Reconfiguration

Doug Shoemaker <doug@iym.org>

Fri, Sep 28, 2012 at 9:27 AM

To: Greg Hinshaw <ghinshaw@rc.k12.in.us>, Little Blue River Friends littleblueriverfriends@mach1pc.com>, Rdennis1946@hotmail.com, Dave Phillips <dave@wabashfriends.org>, Thomas Hamm <tomh@earlham.edu>, DAVIDLBRINDLE@aol.com, Ray Ontko <rayo@ontko.com>, Cathy Harris <charris1459@yahoo.com>, "Daniel, Fred" <cardboardgamer@yahoo.com>

Jim Clark is Clerk of Anderson Monthly Meeting. See his message below.

---- Original Message -----

From: Jim Clark
To: Doug Shoemaker

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 3:52 PM

Subject: First Friends of Anderson and Reconfiguration

Doug,

Wanted you to be advised that at our specially called meeting held 9/23/12 following our regular worship First Friends of Anderson chose to be a "B" meeting. All members present were in agreement. As we proceed then, can you transmit this information to the task force or does that need to be accomplished with a letter at the upcoming representatives meeting? Let me know if you will. Thank you.

Jim Clark 1-765-617-1636 (Cell) Indianaclark@yahoo.com www.rtfgroup.com

